
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

 My name is Francisco Zafra. I am Principal in IES Sierra de Mijas, a secondary and  

hight school of vocational students, in  Mijas (Málaga), Spain. 

  

 In our school is teached, among others, of   ADVANCED EXPERT IN ANIMATION 

OF PHYSICAL AND SPORTS ACTIVITIES. 

 

 The general competences of these students are: 

 

 Teach and animate games, recreational physical and sports activities, either for 

individuals or teams, and with implements, as well as basic physical conditioning activities, 

adapting them to the characteristics of the environment and the participants, achieving user’s 

satisfaction and a competitive quality level within the expected costs. 

  

 These studies are in the ambit of the high education in Spain. 

 

 I Attached  an archive with all syllabus of the studies and other about our School . 

 

 I am contacting with you because we want your institution to be our reference in 

Eindhoven. We are interested in meeting your institution. And we would like to send students 

there.  In the same way we would also like to receive your students. 

 

We need to look for different companies  which can receive our students with a 

program ERASMUS+ for the INTERNSHIP, this is a STUDENT MOVILITY FOR 

TRAINING. 

 

 This internship aims for training the students in the field of the company. And it will 

take place between the end of March and the end of June next year (2018) 

As part of the European student mobility program, a maximum of six students will be able to 

do these internships in a country of the European Union, and in this case in a company of the 

Physical Activity sector. As I indicated before, our intention is, if you could,  you  help us to 

contact companies in this sector in your work environment to carry out this training. 

     

 I would be grateful if you could tell us if it is possible for your institution to act as 

mediator to locate the companies in which students can do  internships. 

  

 In the same way, we offer our cooperation for any participation of your institution  in 

European programs, such as receptors, intermediaries, or any other assistance offered for 

activities in the environment of our IES Sierra de Mijas. 

 

 I look forward to  hearing from you. 

 

 Yours  taithfuly: Francisco Zafra Machuca 

    Principal IES Sierra de Mijas 

 

  

I.E.S. SIERRA DE MIJAS 
Río de las Pasadas, 1  

29650  Mijas-Costa           (Málaga) 
Tel. 952 464228    Fax 952 587116 

http://www.iessierrademijas.es/ 

 

 


